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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Year 9 Virtual Options Information Evening - Monday, 1st March 2021 @ 6pm 
  
I am sure that you and your son have started thinking about the Options process. I hope you have had time to read 
through the Options Booklet. We have also uploaded some videos on the Year 9 Options page of the school 
website, giving you more information on Option Subjects.  
  
I would like to remind you that we are holding a Virtual Options Information Evening to go through important 
information and answer any questions you might have. This presentation usually happens during the Parents’ 
Evening; however, due to Covid19 restrictions, both the Options presentation and the Parent’s Evening will be done 
virtually. You should have already received communication about how to book your appointments for the Parents’ 
Evening on 4th March 2021. 
  
The Options presentation will be hosted via Microsoft Teams on Monday, 1st March 2021 at 6:00pm, and will be 
approximately 30 minutes long.  
  
The aim of the presentation is to provide clarity on the process, and help you feel more informed and confident in 
supporting your son as he makes his decision on the subjects he will study in years 10 and 11, and how these 
could link to his post 16 options and career. 
  
To join the event on Monday, please follow the link in the email sent early this week. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Isabella Alltraine  
  
 

 

mailto:administration@rutlish.merton.sch.uk
http://www.rutlish.merton.sch.uk/

